
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

February 15, 2002 
 

NOTICE OF FURTHER EXTENSION  
OF PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

 
NOTICE OF STATUS CONFERENCE 

(May 21, 2002) 
 
 

RE: PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power and Light 
 Docket No. UE-001734 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On February 8, 2002, the Commission received a letter from Columbia Rural Electric 
Association (CREA) in response to the Commission’s request for a progress report on the 
negotiations in this docket.  CREA represents that the PacifiCorp and CREA have 
reached an agreement in principle on the matter of a service territory allocation 
agreement.  CREA and PacifiCorp request that the previous suspension of  the procedural 
schedule be extended to May 15, 2002, to allow them to complete and file the agreement 
with the Commission. 
 
The Commission finds that is consistent with the public interest to further extend the 
suspension of the procedural schedule to May 21, 2002.   
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a status conference will be held on Tuesday, May 21, 
2002, beginning at 1:30 p.m., in Room 206, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. 
Evergreen Park Drive SW, Olympia, Washington.  The purpose of the status 
conference will be to discuss what further process may be needed in this docket. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
KAREN M. CAILLÉ 
Administrative Law Judge 


